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The weather has cleared and the foundation pours have been rescheduled.  The final 
two dates have shifted to the early morning hours of Wednesday, May 8th and 
Friday, May 10th beginning at 5am. The concrete trucks will use the main Ko-Kwel 
Wellness Center entrance to enter/exit the site as the Secondary entrance will be 
closed.  The trucks will be backing into the site for these pours and back-up alarms 
will be heard as well as the noise of the trucks themselves. The site will be lit with 
work lights directed towards the Ko-Kwel Wellness Center to avoid lighting 
neighboring residences.  Crews will do their best to keep noise and disruptions to as 
little as possible.  

We recognize that these disruptions are uncomfortable and appreciate your patience 
and flexibility during these impacts.

Foundation Pour - Early Morning Work Hours 


	Slide Number 1
	Slide Number 2



